

Newsletter January, 2025

A world where every pregnant woman has a safe home and loving support

Volunteering for Life Haven

Greetings! We are grateful for a successful year at Life Haven. We are now forging into the second year with big goals for 2025. We are trusting in the Lord's continued guidance and blessing as we work toward receiving two more women into the home.

Our first step is to expand necessary volunteer staffing. Specifically, we are praying for more women to commit their time in the home with our residents.

Is In-home Volunteering a Good Fit for You?

Information and Orientation Meeting Saturday, January 25th, 1 PM

St. Andrew Church, 230 Burke Ave, Arlington WA, 98223

We are presenting **an opportunity to ask your questions** and find out if working in the home is right for you. Dana Lewis, our Residence Manager, will speak about various aspects of volunteering in the home, and for those who can stay a second hour there will be a training video that gives insights into the women we serve.



To register for the orientation scan the OR



An Inside Look from our Residence Manager

There is a place at Life Haven for every woman to serve. **Our greatest volunteer need presently is in-home volunteers.** The purpose of having someone in the home with the residents is to provide an immediate contact person in case a need arises.

Whether you are working a short shift or an overnight shift the volunteer room is where you will begin your stay in the Life Haven home. **The volunteer room is your personal area while you're serving as an in-home volunteer**. It's a place to pray, read, knit, do schoolwork on the computer, and if you are staying overnight it serves as a bedroom.

While you are in the Life Haven home, **you may spend your time as you choose**. Some ladies prefer to spend the majority of their time with the residents, others prefer to be a quiet, steady presence ready to help if needed. There is no one way to serve in this capacity. The experience will be unique for each individual volunteer.

Elizabeth Dana Lewis, Residence Manager

Find Your Place to Volunteer

There are many ways that both men and women can volunteer: yardwork, fundraising events, handyman jobs and more. If you think 2025 is the year where you can commit to volunteering for Life Haven, please fill out our new online volunteer form by scanning or clicking the QR code to the right.



Year End Report - Success!

Thank You to all who contributed to our end-of-year giving campaign.

We received \$15,550!

Your generosity makes it possible to continue our mission.

Life Haven is funded by donations from people like you.

If you'd like to make a contribution please scan the QR code.

Or please mail checks to the address below.

All gifts are tax deductible



Thank you for all your love, prayers, and support From all of us at Life Haven



425-477-2919 LifeHavenWA.org info@lifehavenwa.org